
  Protect the environment... Protect life... 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

 

Please be informed that the Public Hearing for the proposed Maalinao-Caigutan-Biyog 

Mining Project of Makilala Mining Company, Inc, scheduled on 04 November 2022 at the 

Pasil Municipal Gym, Amdalao, Pasil, Kalinga, is hereby POSTPONED until further notice 

due to the onslaught brought about by severe tropical storm Paeng that caused several 

landslides along the road going to the project site and the venue of the Public Hearing making 

it impassable.  
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